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Attending:  Glenn Lauinger   Trevor Vannett    
 
   Susan Dingle    Jeannie Pedersen   
 
   Randee Sailer 
 
 
Staff:   Deidre Hughes    Taylor Kitzan 
 

Mike Mundahl     
 
 
 
Meeting was called to order at 2:05 P.M. 

 
AARP Community Challenge Grant Update:  Deidre provided an update on the video project as 
part of the AARP Community Challenge Grant.  The Creative Treatment is currently editing the 
video, and they have provided some still shots from the video shoot.   
 
Free Ride Day:  Deidre said one of the upcoming Board agenda items was a free ride day on 
election day, November 8th, 2022.  If approved, free rides would be provided for all CAT and 
Paratransit riders on election day. 
 
Stuff The Bus:  Deidre told the Committee that Bis-Man Transit is hoping to do a 4th annual 
“Stuff The Bus” event this year.  It will be on the agenda for approval at the October Board 
meeting.  The hope is to do a 2-week collection on-board the CAT buses and at the Bis-Man 
Transit facility.  Items would be collected on behalf of Aid Inc.  The collection period would end 
with a Vitalant blood drive at the transit facility on Friday, December 16th, 2022. 



  

 
TDP Community Survey: Deidre said the TDP Community Survey is live as of today, and will be 
accessible until November 14th, 2022.  Public comment meetings will hopefully be held with SRF 
in December.  Deidre said the survey link will be shared to CTIC members via email, and will 
share the link with the public through social media and the Bis-Man Transit website.  Deidre 
said she would reach out to SRF to request a paper copy, which could also be shared to CTIC 
members via email.   
 
Other Business: Trevor asked if there was an update on the contract with the City of Bismarck.  
Deidre said there is no update, and that the city attorney has been out of the office, so it was 
uncertain if there would be an update prior to the October Board meeting. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 2:19 P.M. 


